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El Dorado County, Federal Highway Administration - 
Central Federal Lands Highway Division, and 

Martin Brothers Construction to Perform Road Work  
Ice House Road Phase 2 Rehabilitation Project 

May 2024 through November 2024 

May 20, 2024 

The El Dorado County Department of Transportation, in conjunction with the Federal 
Highway Administration - Central Federal Lands Highway Division and Martin Brothers 
Construction, will be performing road work on Ice House Road between the intersection of 
Peavine Ridge Road to the junction of Wentworth Springs Road in the El Dorado National 
Forest, beginning in May 2024 and continuing through November 2024.   

Throughout the month of May, Martin Brothers Construction will be working on the north 
end of the project and progressing south towards Peavine Ridge Road. Martin Brothers will 
be working on storm drains which consist of the following: culvert cleaning and repairs, 
ditch reconditioning, and sawcutting of asphalt. These operations are considered mobile 
operations and will be actively moving along Ice House Road throughout the day.  
Roadway improvements, including grinding and paving of Ice House Road and installation 
of metal beam guardrails and bridge rails, are anticipated to occur beginning in mid-June. 

At this time, no heavy traffic impacts are anticipated to occur during the month of May. 
Traffic control is being implemented with each crew on site. Please consider the safety of 
yourself and others by slowing down when you see traffic control, or a vehicle pulled over 
on the shoulder.  

The County sincerely appreciates the cooperation and patience of motorists that use these 
roadway facilities. 

For questions regarding construction, please contact Martin Brothers’ Project Engineer 
Jonathan Tafoya at (916) 753-2628. 


